ject: Ballymore app!

Dear Jenna Litherland,

I write with concern regarding the proposed changes to this development and that a proper review is
essential. Whegara have written o you very clearly and specifically about these so there is no need for me to
reiterate them again but it is essential that every effort is made to ensure that the Ballymore estate is as good
as it can be and not squeezed and distorted to accommodate political opinions.

Our future environment is in your hands - please respect and guard it.

Thank you
shelagh brady



